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Johnson-Brock School Board Meets 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board conveyed their congratulations to the
high school volleyball team for winning a second consecutive Class D1 State
Championship when they met this week. 

Board members also congratulated the Eagle football team for qualifying for the
state playoffs. 

Superintendent Jeff Koehler discussed the Transportation Committee setting up
parameters for the purchase of an activity bus for the school district.  

Board members also received updates on new state testing requirements.  Eighth
grade students will be taking a new Language Arts test requiring use of writing
and thinking skills. 
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